
 
 

 

 

 

Hello Lowell Families and Community! 

It is so hard to come back after a great vacation, some fun family time and snow! But 
here we are ready to get to work!  

If your student is going to be absent, please call into the office and let them know. 
Lundy Elementary is 541.937.2105 and Lowell Jr/Sr High is 541.937.2124. 

Middle School Boys’ basketball began this week. If your basketball player is interested, 
please sign up at FamilyID and contact the office ASAP.  

Monday, January 17, 2022, is the observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day. There will be 
no school that day.  

With the newest strain of Covid at the forefront, please help your kiddos to remember to 
practice good hygiene and healthy habits. While we can’t escape the concerns over 
Covid, we want our students to be safe from all viruses and other illnesses and for our 
classrooms to remain open. Remind students to not share water bottles, food, or masks. 
Handwashing after using the bathroom, touching their faces, and after contact with 
others and other objects. If handwashing isn’t available, use sanitizer. When coughing 
and sneezing, leave your mask on, and use the inside of your elbow to provide 
additional cover.  

Have a great weekend and welcome back! 

As always, be safe, healthy, and kind! 


